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CBH Expansion Development - Moora 

 

The Shire of Moora at its Council meeting on 16 October 2019 approved a $5.6 million expansion to 

infrastructure at the Moora Grain Receival Site. The investment by CBH in Moora sits firmly within the 

Shire of Moora Strategic framework. The development strengthens Moora’s position as a grain receival 

point of regional significance, from which the economic benefit’s flow onto the broader business 

community within the Shire and region. 

The investment by CBH will increase storage by some 32,000 tonnes, taking overall storage at the 

Moora Grain Receival Site to a capacity of 394,150 tonnes. The scope of works and improvements 

includes; 

• Widen truck marshalling area and internal road and sealed interconnected internal road; 
• Install one 36m long, 160 T capacity weighbridge alongside existing weighbridge; 
• Remove two 300m long x 35m wide open bulkheads with 1.2m high wall frames, seal the open 

bulkhead pads, install two 300m long x 35m wide open bulkheads with 1.8m high wall frames, 
hopper pit and ground conveyor in between; 

• Remove two 250m long x 35m wide open bulkheads with 1.2m high wall frames and ground 
conveyor in between, seal the open bulkheads pads, install two 250m long x 35m wide open 
bulkheads with 1.8m high wall frames and reinstall the ground conveyor; 

• Generator and compressor slab; 
• Interconnected stormwater drainage. 
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